
 
 
 

       Dec 18, 2015 
 

 

Update of our Registry Registrar Agreement  
 
Please find attached an update to our Registry Registrar Agreement (Version 
1.1). 
 
You will see that it is a basic housekeeping type of update, where we have, for 
example, updated references in regards to our website to be registry.sucks as 
opposed to the former nic.sucks. Additionally, we have clarified the purpose of 
the contract as well as streamlined the process for updates in the future to bring 
it in line with our obligations to ICANN under our Registry agreement. 
 
This update will take effect on January 3, 2016 and become binding on all 
Registrars on that date.  
 
You may find version 1.0 of the agreement for reference at 
https://www.registry.sucks/docs/agreements/VoxPop RRA v1.0.pdf 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this update, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 


